Aaron King

From: Carmen Wigfall <cbwigfall@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 3, 2022 8:31 PM

To: Aaron King; John Larson; jlarson1839@gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] South Ward Realignment

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email? Does the content make

sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments. Click the Repo
Message button in Outlook to notify Information Systems.

Dear Aaron and John,

| am writing to let you know that | prefer that my home at 1004 Kingstree Ridge Dr., Winston-Salem, North Carolina
27127 remain in the South Ward

in the city of Winston-Salem. | have owned my home here since June 1994, and | have enjoyed being a part of the South
Ward.

I was informed of the Winston-Salem Ward Realignment on August 30, 2022 and was not able to attend your drop-in
session on August 31.

Nevertheless, | viewed the proposed map and found that me and my neighbors in the Kingstree neighborhood would be
moved to the Southeast Ward.

Please reconsider using Peters Creek Parkway as an arbitrary border regarding Ward Realignment. This Realignment will
have an adverse impact on neighborhood relations, politically, voting and will affect our South Suburban Area Plan.

| talked to some of my neighbors, and they share my sentiment to stay in the South Ward.The fact of the matter is that a
number of my Kingstree neighbors who were moved from the Southeast Ward to the South Ward years ago still desire
to be in the South Ward.

| appreciate your time and attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
Carmen Wigfall

1004 Kingstree Ridge Dr.
Winston-Salem, NC 27127

(336) 407-2225




